
Sixth	Form	Dress	Code	Expectations	
All	students	will	adhere	to	the	Sixth	Form	Business	Wear	Policy	at	all	times,	as	
detailed	below:	
	
Phones,	MP3	players	and	headphones	must	never	be	visible	around	the	school.	
They	are	only	permitted	in	the	Library,	to	listen	to	music	during	private	study.	If	
found	outside	of	this	area	they	will	be	confiscated	and	taken	to	the	school	office	
for	collection	at	the	end	of	the	day.	
	
The	Sixth	Form	dress	code	is	smart	business	attire.	Students	in	Years	12	and	13	
are	expected	to	meet	the	professional	business	wear	expectations	as	follows:	

Boys	 Girls	

Smart	business	wear	trousers	 Smart	business	skirt	(no	shorter	than	3	
inches	or	8	cm	above	the	knee)	

	

Smart	cotton	shirt	with	full	length	
sleeves	

Smart	plain	business	ankle-length	
trousers	

(pinstripe	acceptable,	no	cropped	
trousers	or	lycra	trousers)	

	

Smart	formal	tie	(without	logo)	 Smart	business	blouse/shirt	

	

Smart	formal	blazer	(optional)	 Plain	smart	classic	cardigan	(optional)	

	

Smart	Jumper	(V-neck	only	-	optional)	 Smart	formal	blazer	(optional)	

	

Dark	smart	leather	shoes	(no	boots	or	
trainers)	

Dark	smart	leather	shoes	(no	boots	or	
trainers)	

	

No	logos	 No	logos	

	
Jeans,	cord	trousers,	and	training	shoes	are	not	part	of	the	school	uniform	and	
should	not	be	worn.	Belts,	if	worn,	should	be	plain,	black	with	no	studs	or	other	



adornments.	Tops	should	not	be	off	the	shoulder	and	skirts	and	dresses	not	
excessively	tight	or	short.	Trousers	should	be	full	length.	
	
Oversized	jumpers	or	cardigans	are	not	permitted.	
	
It	is	expected	that	every	student	starting	at	Corby	Technical	School	Sixth	Form	
will	adhere	to	this	policy.	
	
All	Sixth	Form	students	are	expected	to	wear	smart	business	dress	to	create	a	
good	impression,	i.e.	as	if	they	were	attending	an	interview.	

Dressed	Inappropriately?	
A	first	warning	will	be	given	by	the	Form	Tutor	on	the	first	occasion	that	
mode	of	dress	is	not	fit	for	school.	You	would	need	to	rectify	for	the	next	
day.	

	

A	second	incidence	will	result	in	parents	being	contacted	by	the	tutor	via	
email.	

	

Final	warning	-	Form	tutors	contact	home	to	inform	parents/carers.		A	
parental	meeting	will	be	arranged.	

	

If	necessary,	students	will	be	sent	home	to	change	into	suitable	clothing.	

	
If	in	doubt	about	an	item	of	clothing	you	should	consult	your	Form	Tutor.	The	
final	decision	on	suitability	of	dress	rests	with	the	Head	of	Sixth	Form.	If	you	are	
in	breach	of	this	dress	code,	you	will	be	sent	home	–	if	in	doubt	it	is	probably	
unacceptable.	
	


